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March 16, 2018

Dear Commissioners and Engineers Administrative Staff:

Clark County will host the CCC/EAPA Regional Training Meeting on Friday, April 6, 2018 from 
10:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m., at the Springview Government Center, 3130 E. Main Street, Springfield, 
Ohio 45505 (Conference Room 151).
These regional meetings are held to enable us to do our jobs as public servants in the most efficient and effective way possible.  That is why your input and feedback for agenda items of interest and relevance 
to you and your job situation are critical to the success of this meeting.  Please provide your suggestions 
to Carolyn Hauenstein at 419-627-7675 or email chauenstein@eriecounty.oh.gov, and we will add 
them to the agenda.
The tentative agenda is as follows:

10:00 a.m.
Welcome and Introductions

10:15 – 11:45
CCAO/CEAO Legislative staff update on legislation – Cheryl Subler and John Leutz

H.B. 291 – Official and Employee Dishonesty Policy; H.B. 298 – Reduce Public Employee Sick Days; H.B. 312 – Local Government Credit Cards; H.B. 342 – Elimination of August Special Election/Revised Language for Property Tax Levies
11:45 – 12:45 
Lunch – compliments of CCAO and CEAO
12:45 – 1:45
Topic discussion (discuss the legislative update; annexation/ditch petitions process and fees, road fees – bring sample resolutions and check lists)  
SUGGESTIONS WELCOME!
 1:45 – 2:30
Roundtable discussions (Board Appointments – Commissioners; LTAP – Engineers)
We look forward to networking with you and learning about your county.  Bring any forms to be used for 
the discussions to share that may be useful to the other counties.  Please invite fellow coworkers who would benefit from these meetings.  

If you cannot attend this meeting, or if you wish to attend more than one meeting to learn even more, 
the dates for the upcoming meetings are: May 4 in Fulton County, June 22 in Mahoning County and September 14 in Franklin County.  Hope to see you at one, any or all of the meetings.  Also, mark your calendar now for our Winter Conference, December 10-12, in Columbus.
Please RVSP to Carolyn Hauenstein by March 30, 2018, with the names of those attending from your 
county (419-627-7675, fax 419-627-7692, or e-mail chauenstein@eriecounty.oh.gov).
Sincerely,

Carolyn L. Hauenstein
Regional Meeting Committee Member
Erie County Commissioners’ Clerk
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